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Weekly news from Mrs. Newburn’s Class




[image: Image result for school kids clipart]	Upcoming Events / Reminders…

· Tuition payments are due by the 15th of each month. If you haven’t sent in a copy of your paystub or some other proof of income, please do so as soon as possible. 
· If you haven’t sent your papers in already, please fill those out and get them back as well. 
· Just a reminder – there is no preschool of Fridays.
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Skills we are working on…

· Classroom Rules
· Routines


	
	
	Things to work on at home… 

[image: Image result for school kids clipart]· Remind your child about following the rules at school.
· Quiet in the hall
· Not talking when someone else is
· No running
· Keeping hand to themselves
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Sitting crisscross on the carpet – not laying down

	

	



	As always, if you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact me. The best way to reach me is by email – I check it daily, usually a couple times a day! Erin.newburn@southern.k12.oh.us
Erin.newburn@southern.k12.oh.us 

image4.jpeg




image5.jpeg




image6.png




image7.png




image8.png




